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STATEMENT ON GOVERNOR’S ADDITION OF IMMIGRATION 
LEGISLATION TO THE CALL FOR THE SPECIAL SESSION   

(AUSTIN, Texas) ─ On June 7 the Governor added to the call for the special session:  “Legislation relating to the use of the 

federal Secure Communities Program by law enforcement agencies, the issuance of driver's licenses and personal identification 

certificates, and the abolishment of sanctuary cities in Texas.”   

Last year, we released Common-Sense Principles for Immigration Reform, which is a useful starting point to considering these 

issues.  In that paper, we concluded:  “To maintain national security, we must be able to control our borders. To grow our 

economy, we must welcome immigrants who want to work and who have the skills we need. And, we must enforce our laws in 

a way that honors American traditions and constitutional principles. We can do all this through a common-sense, fact-based 

approach to immigration reform.”   

As the Legislature considers any legislation in response to the Governor’s call, we urge a common-sense, fact-based approach 

that recognizes the important role immigrants play to our economic vitality and is consistent with who we are as Americans. 
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The Center for Public Policy Priorities (CPPP) is a nonpartisan, nonprofit policy institute committed to improving public policies to better 
the economic and social conditions of low- and moderate-income Texans. Learn more at www.cppp.org. 
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